
Do you want to make a difference in your community and school?  
Are you ready to be a leader?  

Then, think about joining the Peer Ambassadors! 

We invite youth and their parents/guardians to the 

Peer Ambassador Open House! 

Come meet the Peer Ambassadors and learn about the cool things we do!

When: Thursday, March 3, 2011 

Time:  6:30pm to 8:00pm

Where: Champaign Urbana Public Health District

      201 W. Kenyon Road, Champaign

**Please RSVP to Megan McNeal (217-721-9343) or Tracy Dace (217-531-4318)**

Light refreshments will be served

The Peer Ambassadors is a program of the Best Interest of Children of Champaign County and is grant-funded by 
the Champaign County Mental Health Board.

Champaign/Urbana Public Health District
201 W. Kenyon Road 
Champaign, IL 61820

T h e  P e e r  A m b a s s a d o r s

Phone: 217-531-4318
Fax: 217-328-1748
E-mail: bioc09@aol.com AP


